
Standards and Specifications Unit 
2829 W. Howard Place  
Denver, CO 80204-2305 

Date:       July 31, 2019 

To:          Contractors and Consultants

From:      Neil Lacey, Project Development Branch 

Subject:  CDOT 2019 M & S Standards

The Department has published the 2019 edition of the CDOT M & S Standard Plans. 
Additional information on the 2019 M&S Standards can be found by accessing the 
standard plans page on the Department's web site: 
https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/mstandards 

The web page contains useful information regarding significant changes to the 2019 
M&S Standards, plan list sheet, project support memos and links to all standards. The 
Colorado Department of Transportation will begin use of the 2019 edition on all 
projects advertised beginning on October 1, 2019. Future years will follow the same 
publication schedule unless notice is given otherwise.  

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Standards and Specifications 
Engineer Shawn Yu at 303-757-9474 or Traffic and Safety Engineer Manjari Bhat 
303-757-9436.
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